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ICPT Supplier

National Instruments 
Founded in 1997, Ideal System Solutions, 
Inc. (ISSI) has become a trusted 
technology adviser to the federal 
government by providing “best-in-
class” technology products, professional 
services, and enterprise solutions 
from the desktop to the data center 
and everything in between.

ISSI is pleased to have been awarded 
a Basic Ordering Agreement with UT-Battelle on Behalf of ICPT for the 
Department of Energy (Basic Ordering Agreement ORNL-2015-1003) for 
National Instruments (NI) products.  

Since 1976, NI has developed software and hardware that have 
revolutionized and continue to redefine the way engineers develop systems 
that require measurement and control for industry, advanced research, and 
engineering education.  ISSI’s strategic partnership with NI for over five years 
has strengthened our ability to deliver NI products and services to achieve 
our client’s goals from design to production.

ISSI delivers total account management to our customers by assisting with NI 
configurations, quotations, fulfillment of orders, ongoing status updates, and 
reporting through our sophisticated and secure order management system.  
In addition, ISSI offers electronic connectivity, e-catalog services, and robust 
e-commerce capabilities. 

As a small business vendor of choice for our clients nationwide, ISSI offers 
additional value to our clients by helping them to fulfill multiple diversity 
quotas.  ISSI is a certified HUBZone, SDB, and Woman-Owned small business.  
Our goal is to exceed customer expectations, provide the best value, and 
maintain the highest level of customer satisfaction via our superior support 
and service capabilities. 

For more information, please contact your NI ICPT Representative,  
Fran Melia, at 866 665-4547 or franm@idealssi.com.
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FUN FACT:
Total FY14 ICPT Reported Savings  

$61.8M  
(up from $41.6M in FY13).

WHO IS THIS?  
(hint: ICPT Steering Council  

Member) – send your guess to  

kerry.bass@pnnl.gov


